From:  Stock, William
Sent: 3/30/2011 11:11:54 AM
To: 'mab@cpuc.ca.gov' (mab@cpuc.ca.gov); 'knr@cpuc.ca.gov' (knr@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bec:
Subject: April 5 Public Participation Meeting
ALJ Bushy & Karen:
To help us coordinate logistics for the April 5 Public Participation Meeting we could use some input from

you. Is it your expectation that PG&E should have a representative at the meeting to speak or answer
questions?

Thanks i ur response. If you want to talk about this you can contact me on my cell
phone at Redacted

Bill Stock

SB GT&S 0494464
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